Seagrave Village Primary School

Information

Welcome to Autumn Term!

| hope this message finds you well! It’s a pleasure to join
such a warm community. | can’t wait to get to know all of
you and your wonderful children. Thank you for being so
welcoming.

As we kick off this exciting new term, | want to share a few
important bits of information to help us stay connected.

We will be using Class Dojo as our main form of
communication with parents. If you haven't already, please
make sure you're signed up and have hatched your child's
egg! It's a fun way for us to share updates and celebrate
our students’ achievements together.

For those looking for important dates this term, you can
find them here (this will also be posted on dojo). If you'd
prefer a paper copy, just let us know, and we'll be happy to
provide one for you!

School photo dates will be released as soon as possible. As
the church is unfortunately closed, we are changing our
Harvest Festival plans and will communicate them asap.

A quick update: Starting the week of September 23rd, we
won't call parents if a dinner is not booked and a lunchbox
is not in school. Instead, we will ask the child to select a
dinner and charge the appropriate account. So, please make
sure to get those bookings in! If you are unsure of how to
book dinners please get in touch with the office. Of course,
if a pupil tells us they have forgotten their lunch - we will
call!


https://www.seagrave.bepschools.org/parents/term-dates/
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Attendance is super important for your child’s learning
journey. | encourage you to take a moment to review
our attendance policy here, especially regarding
holidays taken during school time, so we can work
together to support your child’s education.

We have a busy and exciting term ahead! | warmly
invite you to join us for our Reading Breakfast events,
where we can share our love for books and learning.

For our parents of children in EYFS, please don’t forget
about the information evening next Thursday,
September 19th. | look forward to seeing you there!
Thank you for your support and enthusiasm as we
embark on this journey together. | can't wait to meet
you all and make this a fantastic year for our children!

Warmest wishes,

Mrs. Hettie Culling

The Early Years

This letter can also be found here on our website. Foundation Stage


https://www.seagrave.bepschools.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/20/2024/09/BEP-Seagrave-Village-Primary-School-Attendance-Policy-2024-1.pdf
https://www.seagrave.bepschools.org/newsletters/

